
 

RAEWYN WINTER 

 
Hi my name is Raewyn Winter and I'm currently on the Board of Trustees  
at Manurewa West Primary School, and I would love to continue my role  
as we have lots of exciting things planned for the future. 

 
My intention is to provide the help needed for the school to grow and  
become the best it can be. I am passionate about the school and looking 
forward to future challenges and creating positive relationships between    
the school and the community. 

 
I have been involved in several projects such as, upgrade of the large playground, the astro turf on 
the field, 2 minivans for sports trips, the Fale build/shade sails, Garden to Table, enabling all rooms 
to have ipads to help with future based learning and involved in decision making for the new build 
that is happening now. These have been great projects to have input into and helping to create 
positive outcomes for learning. 

 
I have four children, two of which have been through MWPS and had a wonderful experience and 
I'd like to have all children enjoy school so they can become confident and successful. 

 
I have been on several committees in the community e.g. Homai Safety Panel, the local 

Taekwondo Club, Multiple Birth Club, and The National Conference of Multiples 2017. 

 
I look forward to representing the parents at MWPS and ensuring every student meets    

their full potential. 

 
Kind Regards  

Raewyn Winter 

 

 

 


